[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Program Director, 
I requested that my official transcript be sent to PhORCAS, however, there have been delays with the United States Postal Service and my understanding is that the official transcript has not been received as of today. I have enclosed a copy of my unofficial transcript in lieu as an attachment to this email until the proper documentation can arrive. Again, I’m very sorry for this inconvenience. 
Sincerely, 
Residency Applicant


